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Bulletin 5: August 2012 

 
Re: Break-Safe and Pole-Safe Type “A” Anchors, New Design       

 

 
Transpo is in the process of changing over to the newly designed Type “A” Ferruled Anchor.  The design and appearance of 

the new Type “A” Anchor will be identical to the Type “B” and Type “C” Anchors.  This will simplify our inventory and 

production of the Type “A” Anchor thus improving our service level for this component.   

 

The ferrule for the Type “A” Anchor is 5/8” and its part number will remain SBAAPK. 

 

The projected date of implementing this change is September of 2012, based upon our current inventory of Type “A” 

Anchors. 

 

For more information, please visit http://www.transpo.com/Safety.html.  
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